
ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
LIBRARY AND INFORMATION CENTRE
SH/LIC/W.S.DMD                                                                                                             6.06.12

Dear Madam,
                                               Sub: Permission to Use Room-reg.
                                           Ref: Letter No.SH/DMD/WS-1/2013-14 dated 23.05.13
 
With reference to the above, this is to inform you that the Language Laboratory Room (former Digital Library Workstation) in the 2nd floor of the library building can be used for conducting the Workshop on ‘Corel Draw’ on 20th June 2013. Also, all the computers in the room, except the one in which we have installed a Language Laboratory Software recently, may be used for the hands-on session.
  
    
     
                                                                                                 Library and Information Officer
                               
To
The Head,
Department of Material Development
